
 

April 14, 2015 
  

ATTENTION: FOOD SERVICE DIRECTOR 
 

URGENT - PRODUCT RECALL NOTICE 
 
Taylor Farms, of Salinas CA is issuing a voluntary recall of certain lots codes of washed spinach.  The 
Michigan Health Department tested a sample of the spinach and notified Taylor Farms that it has 
tested positive for a bacterial pathogen.  The pathogen of concern is still unknown at this point and 
Taylor Farms is initiating this recall out of an abundance of caution. 

The recall includes the below item and lot numbers only.  These products are not to be consumed or 
served.   
 

GFS  
Item # 

Description Affected Lots* 

329401 Taylor Farms brand  
4-2.5 pound Washed Flat Leaf Spinach 

092A27 
092A28 

 
* The lot code can be found on the front of the clear bag and the outer carton. 
 
Please isolate any product with the listed lot numbers and destroy it in a secure manner to prevent 
unauthorized consumption.  If you have product stored out of the case and are unsure of the code 
date please destroy this product also.  Your distributor will be able to issue you credit.  Please note 
that proper procedures must be followed and these cases may not be returned to your distributor. 

If you have further distributed any of this product, then you are responsible to notify all consignees of 
this recall.  

Customers with questions may contact Taylor Farms California at (831) 754-1715.   

Thank you for your prompt attention to this situation. 
 


